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The paper presents new results concerning the observation of supraglacial lakes dur-
ing winter from airborne observations. There has been much emphasis on the impor-
tance of such lakes on the Greenland hydrological system but most (all to my knowl-
edge) efforts have been focusing on summertime and no study has been presenting
results concerning those lakes that might eventually persist (and include liquid water)
from one summer seasn to another. In this regard, the paper is extremely interesting
and the topic discussed deserves attention.

Still, there are two major issues that should be considered for the paper in its current
form. First, the style of the paper is not appropriate. Sometimes the reader has the
feeling that they just cut and paste information concerning previous studies or hypothe-
ses without a logical order, with sentences in many cases lacking of structure. It is very
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hard to read the paper and understand what the authors are discussing without being
distracted by the lack of style and poor structure. This is surprising, considering that
the authors have an established publication record and high reputation in their field. It
appears that the authors contributed with different sections to the paper but there was
little effort in trying to combine their contributions into a single, organic document. This
is a major flaw because I don’t think it meets the basic standards of a peer-reviewed
publication and it does obscure the innovative nature of the discovery reported here.

The second major point is that the authors could have explored the data sets more in
detail and that work is required for current figures and tables to meet the standards for
The Cryosphere. For example, what is the point of having the conculsions as they are
now ? they don’t mention anything that is not speculative. I think the other reviewer did
a good job in identifying issues associated with the manuscript and I would encourage
the authors to consider those suggestions for the re-submission of the manuscript.

At this point, considering the considerable re-structuring necessary for the paper (to my
opinion), I don’t feel to provide specific details on typos and other minor issues. I would
strongly encourage the authors to revise the manuscript to produce a more readable
submission that improves style, readability and, eventually, focuses on a deeper analy-
sis of the data. The content of this paper can be a great contribution to the cryospheric
literature and will have impact (positive) on future studies. But, it really lacks of the
basis to be published as is.
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